
IN COMMITTEE 

November 14, 2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods at a Meeting held on Monday, October 21, 
2019 considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Rebeiro, requesting that the Director of 
Parks, Recreation and Beaches, Mary Rapoza update the Committee on Public Safety and 
Neighborhoods on the summer lunch program in the parks and the impact it is having on the City. 
(To be Referred to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods.) (Ref d 8/16/18) 

On motion by Councillor Markey and seconded by Councillor Giesta the Committee VOTED: 
To recommend to the City Council to take "No Eurther Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, 
Councillor Rebeiro, requesting that the Director of Parks, Recreation and Beaches, Mary Rapoza 
update the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods on the summer lunch program in the 
parks and the impact it is having on the City. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

IN COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAEETY & 
NEIGHBORHOODS 

Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman 
BKG: dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

August 16, 2018 

W R I T T E N MOTION 

Requesting that the Director of Parks, Recreation and Beaches, Mary Rapoza update the 

Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods on the summer lunch program in the parks and the 

impact it is having on the City. (To be Referred to the Committee on Public Safety and 

Neighborhoods.) 

Dana Rebeiro, Councillor Ward Four 


